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STAFFING

Dear Camp K Families, 

After a successful season in 2023 at Camp K, we're excited to see folks back for 

another fun- filled summer this year! 

We're looking forward to celebrating Camp K's 40th Anniversary with a birthday party 

on the 40th day of the season (July 26 from 3:30pm-5pm)! Families can attend during 

after- care at Camp K to celebrate 40 years of amazing summers. 

Dates to keep in mind as we gear up for the season: 

- Camp K Clean Up Day (June 10th, 8am-3pm): Join a handful of the summer 

staff to help set up program areas, clean up trails, setting up the waterfront, 

cleaning out boats, and more! Lunch will be provided for volunteers!

- Meet and Greet with the Camp K Staff (June 23, 4pm-7pm): Take tours around 

camp, play on the plaground, eat a s'more and create something fun at arts & 

crafts as you meet your counselors for the summer!

- Camp K 40th Birthday Party (July 26th, 3:30pm-5pm): Families can attend a 

birthday party at Camp K during after- care hours to decorate cupcakes, make 

birthday candles, enjoy the playground, and get their faces painted to 

celebrate 40 years!

We hope to see everyone this summer in some sort of capacity-  whether it be to 

volunteer, celebrate, or enroll in some of our amazing program run by our awesome 

staff! 

We are excited to announce the 
return of MANY camp staff from 
previous summers- -  read below to 
find a familiar name for this 
season!

Adam (2), Annel (2), Asa (2), Ava 
(2), Bell (2), Bogi (2), Connor (4), 
Daniel (3), Emily (3), Faith (4), 
Fridah (2), Irma (2), Izzy (2), Joseph 
(3), Julia (2), Kay (4), Kim (3), Marce 
(2), Maria (3), Mary E (2), Meagan 
(3), Michaela (2), Mimi (2), Nase 
(3), Neptune (2), Onna (2), Pris (2), 
Rick (2), Rudi (7), Sarah V (2), 
Stacey (2), Sydney (2), Yuri (3), & 
Zada (3)!

https://boothbayregionymca.org/camp-knickerbocker/ index.html

WELCOMING FOR THEIR 
FIRST SEASON!
- Catalina-  Argentina
- Ellie-  USA
- Helena-  Spain
- Julian-  United Kingdom
- Kaan-  Turkey
- Mary-  Colombia
- Sarah L-  New Zealand

WHERE ARE THEY ALL 
FROM?
Camp K is very fortunate to have 
a diverse staff from many parts of 
the world including Argentina, 
Brazil, Colombia, Dominican 
Republic, Hungary, Jamaica, 
Mexico, New Zealand, Spain, 
Turkey, United Kingdom, United 
States, and Zambia!   

YOUR FAVORITE STAFF 
ARE RETURNING!

All our best, 

Erin Gray (Camp Director) & 
Lindsey Senecal (Assistant Camp Director)
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